
THE ORIOLE
Journal of the Georgia Ornithological Society

Volume 77 2012 Numbers 3 – 4



The Oriole
(ISSN 0030-5553)

The Oriole, a  journal of Georgia ornithology, publishes original articles that advance 
the study of birds in the state of Georgia and adjoining regions.

The Oriole welcomes submission of articles describing the ecology, occurrence, 
distribution, behavior, or identification of birds in Georgia, as well as scientific 
studies from all fields of ornithology.

EDITORS
Robert A. Sargent

1263 Clairmont Place, Macon, GA 31204 
e-mail: robert.sargent@us.af.mil

Reneé E. Carleton
2277 Martha Berry Highway NW, Box 430

 Mount Berry, GA 30149
e-mail: rcarleton@berry.edu

The Oriole is mailed to all members of the Georgia Ornithological Society in good 
standing. Membership information is available at WWW.GOS.ORG.

All manuscripts should be submitted to the editors.

Inquiries concerning library subscriptions and back issues of The Oriole or 
Occasional Publications of the G.O.S. should be directed to: 

Ashley Harrington 
18385 Highway 74, Culloden, GA 31016.

Published February 2014
GEORGIA ORNITHOLOGICAL SOCIETY 

WWW.GOS.ORG

EDITORIAL COMMITTEE 
CHAIR

Robert A. Sargent (2013-2015)

FROM-THE-FIELD 
COMPILER

Richard Hall


